
 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:   Parkway Water Customers (Melody Lane) 

  PWSID # 1615006 

 

FROM: Kelly Love, Administrator 

 

DATE: October 12, 2011 

 

RE:  Boil Water Notice, Water Service Interruption 

 

A water service interruption occurred this afternoon in the Parkway water 

system due to a water main break.   Repairs will be completed as soon as 

possible. As a precautionary measure, a Boil Water Notice is being issued to 

the 8 homes affected on Melody Lane. 

 

The Department of Environmental Protection has determined that a potential 

or actual threat to the quality of water being provided to you currently exists.  

Therefore, as a precaution, until further notice, bring tap water to a rolling 

boil for one minute and allow to cool before using for consumption such as 

drinking, ice cubes, washing fruits and vegetables, brushing teeth, and etc. 

 

Remedial measures are being taken and bacterial samples will be taken as 

soon as the repair is completed. These samples will serve to confirm the 

water quality, but analysis will not be completed for 24 hours.  The NJDEP 

Case number for your reference is # 11-10-12-1550-50. 

 

Please continue to boil the water until you are notified that the water quality 

is acceptable. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


